
FREEHOLD REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN: PURSUANT TO THE OPEN PUBLIC MEETINGS 

LAW, CHAP’T 231, P.L. 1975 that the Regular Meeting of the Board of Education of the 

Freehold Regional High School District previously scheduled to be held on Thursday, 

June 9, 2022 at Freehold Township High School 281 Elton Adelphia Road, Freehold, 

New Jersey, 07728 will be held in the Administration Building, 11 Pine Street, 

Englishtown, New Jersey 07726. 

 

      
       

Sean P. Boyce 

      Secretary 

 

 

DATED: May 17, 2022 

 

Published in Asbury Park Press 

Distributed to Municipal Clerks (8) 

 

 


